
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 
for the  

Town of Hanover Conservation Commission  . 
 

 

 

To the Town Clerk: 
 

In Conformity with the provisions of Chapter 39, section 23A, of the General Laws of 

Massachusetts, the Conservation Commission HEARBY NOTIFIES THE HANOVER 

TOWN CLERK AND AS POSTED ON THE HANOVER TOWN WEBSITE THAT 

THE FOLLOWING MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED: 

 

October 7, 2015
 
- CANCELLED 

 

 

All public hearings and business items scheduled for the October 7, 2015 Conservation 

Commission Meeting will be held at the next regularly scheduled meeting on  

Wednesday October 21, 2015  meeting.  Please contact the Conservation Office 

at 781-826-6505 for further information regarding meeting and hearing times. 

  
 

 

Posted to the Town of Hanover Website on this 7
th

 day of October, 2015  

by: 
 

 

 

 

  Sandra D. MacFarlane          . 

Sandra D. MacFarlane, DMI- Assistant Conservation Agent 

Conservation Office 

 

 

 


